
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, January 27, 2022. 

______ Valentine's day is almost here! This means students can purchase candygrams for their 

friends! Candygrams are $1 each and can be only paid with cash. Please bring exact cash. 

Candygrams will be sold in the commons before school starting at 7:50 and ending at 8:05.  

Sales will be held February 1st to February 4th. They will be delivered on February 14th to the 

designated person's first-period class.  Spread kindness and love with a Candygram. 

______ Starting today, Girls Basketball and Wrestling Teams will only need to undergo Covid testing on 

game/meet days.  Universal masking is required at practice, but athletes can remove their masks during 

games. 

______ 7th Grade Theater Club is no longer allowed to eat lunch in the classroom.  Please eat your lunch 

first and come to Miss Janda’s room for the last 20 minutes of lunch. 

______ If you plan to ride the 4 PM Activity Bus, please sign up on the list in the Commons during lunch. 

______ Attention Girls Basketball Teams:  It’s time to pay your $40 athletic fee.  You can do this online 

or bring a check or cash to the Office.  This must be paid before the first game. 

_____ This Friday’s spirit day is Senior Citizen Day.  Dress like a Senior Citizen.  Grab or borrow a button 

down shirt, sweater vest, grey wig, or glasses.  ASB will be handing out candy.  Please remember to 

respect your ASB members and not crowd them and that it is one piece of candy per student.  Thank 

you.  

______ 7th and 8th graders: Do you fluently read, write, speak and listen in a language other than English?  

By taking the World Language Assessment you can earn high school credits.  Pick up a registration form 

from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office.  The deadline for registration is February 18. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


